Christy McCandless

S
From: Matt Scanlan <mscanlan@gsrm.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2017 2:39 PM
To; Christy McCandless
Subject: Disucssion on theater beer service
Hi Christy,

My representative from AMC would like to come and make a presentation to the beer board on October 10 regarding
service of beer in the non-dine in theaters at the Thoroughbred 20. Just to be clear, we are currently only serving beer
in the dine-in theaters per our agreement with the beer board when they originally approved the license. Please let me
know if we can be placed on the agenda for the 107,

Thanks,
Matt

Matthew Scandan

Gullett Sanford Robinson & Martin PLLC

150 Third Avenue South | Suite 1700 | Nashville, TN 37201
Phone | 615.244.4994

Celi | 615.429.0164
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